
Every 10 years, the census counts the number of people in our region to decide 
how much federal funding and representation our communities should receive. 
These dollars support everything from disaster recovery, to road improvements, 
to school lunches, to Medicaid. Fill out the 2020 Census to claim the most for 
your community.

Let’s say no to undercounting in our region and #YEStotheCensus, 
#ShapeYourFuture, #2020Census, #GulfCoastCounts.

YES TO EDUCATION.
YES TO HEALTHCARE.
YES TO TRANSPORTATION.

The census can be filled out by mail, 
phone or online. It only takes 10 minutes 
to complete. Your responses cannot  
be shared with anyone.

Respond to the census this April.
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